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March 15, 2017

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301

Re: Docket No. DW 17-003
Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. and Manchester Water Works
Petition to Modify Franchise Boundary
Compliance Tariff

Dear Ms. Howland:

The Commission issued Order No. 25,988 on February 8, 2017 approving a boundary

modification in the Town of Litchfield between Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. and

Manchester Water Works.

Pursuant to Puc 1 603 .03 and Puc 1 603 .06, enclosed please find for filing, an original and

two (2) copies ofpages from Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.’s tariff in clean and track-

change versions reflecting the change in Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.’s Service Area

identified on the present Sixteenth Revised Page 3.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (603) 2 19-49 1 1 or at

mab@nhbrownlaw.com. Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing.

cc: (w/ enclosures via electronic distribution)
Docket-Related Service List

POBox 1623• Concord,NH03302-1623
603-21 9-49 1 1 • mab@nhbrownlaw.com • www.nhbrownlaw.com

Very Truly Yours,

1
Marcia A. Brown

Marcia A. Brown
Attorney at Law
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